
Bjornsen, Alan

From: Bjornsen, Alan EJ/vI=
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2009 9:42 AM
To: 'PeteSokolosky@blm.gov'
Subject: FW: UR website

http://www.nrc.gov/info-finder/materials/uranium/#apps-in-review

Good morning, Pete. Last week when Andrea and I were talking to you about the MOU, you asked about
references to uranium recovery renewal applications, not just new, expansions, or restarts. If you open up the
attached hyperlink, you'll be able to find out what facilities plan to renew their applications. Hope this helps. I'll
call you, later.

Alan

From: Yu, Irene
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2009 9:31 AM
To: Bjornsen, Alan
Subject: UR website

http://www. nrc.qov/info-finder/materials/uranium/#apps-in-review

Irene W Yu, P.E.
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
301-415-1951
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